. . . . . Holtec Center, 555 Lincoln Drive West, Marlton, NJ 08053

Telephone (856) 797-0900
INTERNATIONAL Fax (856) 797-0909

June 22, 2011

Mr. John Goshen

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Holtec International HI-STORM Flood/Wind Multipurpose Canister Storage
System, USNRC Docket No. 72-1032

Dear Mr. Goshen:

Holtec International is planning to submit a License Amendment Request (LAR) for the HI-
STORM FW MPC Storage System to the United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(USNRC) under the provisions of 10CFR72 Subpart L in September 2011. The initial
Certificate of Compliance for this system was effective June 13, 2011.

The focus of the LAR will be on alternate heat load patterns for both the MPC-37 and MPC-89
Multi-Purpose Canisters. This LAR will benefit users who have already loaded much of their
“cold” fuel into dry storage and those wishing to reduce spent fuel pool inventories in a more
accelerated manner.

This letter is sent to inform you of the LAR in lieu of holding a pre-submittal meeting which we
don’t believe to be necessary in light of the straightforward nature of the proposed amendment.
As the submittal will involve review by only one (thermal) discipline, we would respectfully
request an expedited review.

N

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 856-797-Q900 x687.

Sincerely,

Tammy S. Morin
Licensing Manager
Holtec International

cc: Ms. Vonna Ordaz, USNRC Mr. Doug Weaver, USNRC
Mr. Michael Waters, USNRC Holtec Group 1 (via email)
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